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PROJECT OVERVIEW

Construction of storm drain systems
along Menlo Avenue between 69th and

70th Streets, and on 70th Street between
Vermont Avenue and the alley to its

west.  Work will also include construction
of catch basins, lateral pipes,

maintenance holes, and
transition/junction structures.

City of Los Angeles • Department of Public Works

Menlo Avenue - Vermont Avenue
Storm Drain

PURPOSE
The new storm drain systems will alleviate flooding in the area by directing flow from the
intersection of Menlo Avenue and 70th Street to an existing storm drain on 69th Street, and
from the intersection of Vermont Avenue and 70th Street to an existing storm drain at the
alley west of Vermont Ave.

WORK SCHEDULE
Summer 2007 through spring 2008, Mondays through Fridays
Work on Vermont Avenue will occur from 9:00 a.m. through 3:30 p.m.
Work on Menlo Avenue and 70th Street will occur from 7:00 a.m. through 4:00 p.m.

CONSTRUCTION METHODS
Excavation and open trenching

COMMUNITY/TRAFFIC IMPACTS
At least one traffic lane in each direction will be open at all times.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Please call the Public Affairs Office

(213) 978-0333


